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Mr. John T. Collins, Regional Administrator, Region IV'
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission |
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SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit No. 3
Docket No. 50-382
Significant Construction Deficiency Report No. 57
" Inadequate Instrumentation and Control
Installations and Turnover Documentation"
Second Interim Report

REFERENCE: LP&L Letter W3K-82-0520 dated August 17, 1982

Dear Mr. Collins:

At the present time, Mercury and Ebasco have formed several " Joint Walk
Down" teams representing Mercury Engineering, Mercury QC, and Ebasco
Construction Engineering. By this method all existing conditions
requiring engineering evaluation, corrective action or rework have been
identified. Further information concerning the progress of this effort
will be supplied by April 4, 1983.

Very truly yours,

/,1| w
L. V. Maurin

LVM/ MAL:keh

cc: 1) Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

2) Director /7
*Office of Management

Information and Program Control d
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission r 7

Washington, D. C. 20555 / Y.,, -
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